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 Reminder Corner 
 
√ The first SCA meeting of the year will be held on 

Thursday, September 22nd, at 7:30pm in the 
cafeteria. All parents and caregivers are encouraged 
to attend.  

√ The school is closed Monday, September 26, for a 
staff professional development day. 

√ Don’t forget to purchase your Mets tickets to 
support Team Zoey and the Progeria Research 
Foundation! There is still room on the Decamp Bus 
too! Contact John Fatatis, jfatatis@hotmail.com, 
for more information on the bus availability.   

√ Picture Day is Tuesday, September 27th.  All forms 
are due Thursday, September 22nd.  If you would 
like sibling photos taken, please contact Kelly 
Schwartz at chloaeaks@yahoo.com  

√ Come to the Brookdale Fall Festival, this Saturday, 
September 24th, from 10:00 – 2:00pm. For more 
information see the attached flyer 

√ Enrollment forms for the Supermarket Gift Card 
Fundraiser (SCRIP) are attached. You can enroll 
and update your orders at any time!  

√ Remember to sign up online for Pomptonian lunch!  

 Attn K-2 Parents: Morning Milk 
 
Last call for morning milk! If you haven't signed up 
and wish to, please submit by Friday, 
September23rd. Cost is $25.90, payable for Forest 
Ave Milk Fund. Please place in envelope clearly 
labeled with child's name and classroom. 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Thursday, September 22 
• Picture order forms due 
• 7:30pm SCA Meeting (café) 
Friday, September 23 
• Moring Milk Due (K-2 only) 
Saturday, September 24 
• 10:00 - 2:00pm Brookdale Fall Festival  
Monday, September 26 
• School Closed – Staff Professional Development 
• Sportswear deadline 
Tuesday, September 27 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Chicken Patty 
• Picture day 
Wednesday, September 28 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Popcorn Chicken 
Thursday, September 29 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Mozzarella Sticks 
Friday, September 30 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Cheeseburger 
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We’ve got spirit. . .How ‘bout you!!? 

 
Our first of the year Forest Avenue Spirit Wear store 
is up and running. All brand NEW items for students 
and their parents are now available. It’s easy! Go to 
www.academyapparelnj.com click on online stores, 
click on Forest Avenue School and shop!  The last 
day to order is Monday, September 26th.Want to 
see the product in person? Visit Academy Apparel, 5 
Fairview Ave for sizing. 
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Internet Safety 
October 13, 2016; HBW auditorium 

 
Sargent Thomas Rich of STOPit will provide a 
presentation at the HBW auditorium, Thursday, 
October 13th, 7:00pm on how to control our child(ren) 
digital footprint to help keep them safe. Come and 
learn how to protect our children from internet dangers.  
More information is attached to the bulletin. 

 
 

Glimpse of October Events 
More information to follow 

 
October 3 School Closed (Rosh Hashanah) 
October 4 Anti-Bullying Assembly 

“Through Another’s Eyes” 
October 5 Walk-to-School Day 

VEC Poster Contest Entries Due 
October 7  Field Trip (1st Grade)  
October 9-15 Verona Fights Hunger Week 
October 10 Early Dismissal 
October 12 School Closed (Yom Kippur) 
October 13 Internet Safety Presentation 
October 14 Heavenly Hats 
October 20 VMAC Family Night 
October 21 Festival of Jack-O’-Lanterns 
October 31 Early Dismissal 
  Halloween Parade (9:00am) 

Sing Off (11:30pm) 
 

 

 
Walk to School Day: Wear ‘Forest’ Green 

Sponsored by the Verona Environmental 
Commission (VEC), on Wednesday, October 5th 

the district will celebrate Bike/Walk to School Day.  
Come dressed in our school color, ‘forest’ green, 
and meet at 8:00am at one of two locations: Forest-
Gerdes and Forest-Pease. We’ll talk about 
pedestrian and bicycle safety and walk to school 
together. For more information see the attached 
flyer. 

The VEC will hold its annual “Walk/Bike to 
School’ poster contest and is open to all Verona 
public school students. Students choosing to 
participate should bring their posters as they walk to 
school. All posters will be exhibited at the school 
and entered into the contest. Show your support for 
a cleaner environment, healthier habits, and 
pedestrian and bicyclist safety in our community. 
Winners will receive $50 dollars. Leave all of the 
cars at home and join us! For more information 
please contact Amanda Weil at asweil@me.com  

 
VMAC and California Pizza Kitchen 

 
Eat pizza on Monday, September 26th to support 
the Verona Municipal Alliance Committee.  See the 
attached flyer for more information. 
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